
Regrettably we do not have a copy of this issue in our archive.
If there is a hoarder out there who has a copy we would be delighted if you could scan it and
send it in or loan it to us so we can scan it and return it to you.

If you can help please contact W.Bro. Eric Terry at eric.terrv2@gmail.com

Thank you.


